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Press Release, dated 14-10-2020 

Subject: Jan Andolan campaign on COVID-19.  

  Today, on 14.10.2020 Sh. Harminder Singh Chugh, Member Power, 

Bhakra Beas Management Board administrated pledge on "JAN ANDOLAN CAMPAIGN 

on COVID-19" to 35 No. of BBMB Officers at Board Secretariat, BBMB, Chandigarh, rest 

of the employees of Board Secretariat have taken pledge from their respective offices by 

maintaining social distance. The "JAN ANDOLAN CAMPAIGN" was launched by Hon'ble 

Prime Minister Shri Narendra Modi Ji, emphasizes on "Follow Physical Distancing, 

Maintain Hand Hygiene and use of Face Mask".  

On this occasion, Sh. Harminder Singh Chugh, Member Power, Bhakra Beas 

Management Board informed about the various activities and efforts made by Bhakra 

Beas Management Board during the Pandemic of COVID-19 by way of helping poor & 

migrated people by providing them groceries, cooked food packets and water bottles etc. 

at all it's project stations and also at Chandigarh. Further, he lauded the efforts of Corona 

Warriors (Doctors and other Paramedical staff) of all Hospitals of Bhakra Beas 

Management Board for providing their services to the general masses with complete 

devotion and dedication during the pandemic. He also praised Engineers and employees 

for their remarkable efforts in surpassing all the generation targets and fulfilling the water 

demands of partner states even during pandemic.  
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